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July 24, 2014 

 

 

United States Senate 

Washington D.C. 20510 

 

Members of the U.S. Senate: 

 

As the nation’s largest organization representing motorists, AAA urges you to vote yes on 

the amendment proposed by Senators Boxer, Corker, and Carper to extend funding for 

surface transportation programs through December 20, 2014. 

 

Funding for America’s roads and bridges is once again in imminent danger of running out. 

While it is imperative that you act swiftly to ensure the immediate solvency Highway Trust 

Fund, the focus must remain on a proposal that will help meet the long-term needs of 

drivers. 

 

The best short-term patch is one that extends funding through December 20, 2014 and 

positions Congress to working toward passage of a long-term, fully funded transportation 

bill during the lame duck session following the elections in November. An extension that 

delays the tough decisions until 2015 jeopardizes Congress' ability to reach an agreement 

on a long-term transportation funding solution and puts jobs, the economy, and American 

mobility at risk.   

 

For this reason, AAA urges you to vote yes on the amendment proposed by Senators Boxer, 

Corker, and Carper.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Robert L. Darbelnet 
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